
From: Ayhan Mutlu <Ayhan.Mutlu@synopsys.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 2:18 PM 
To: Sean Mullin <SMullin@losgatosca.gov> 
Cc: Atlas Construction <atlasgeneralconstruction@hotmail.com>; leventaksin@gmail.com; 
ozgur.sevda@gmail.com 
Subject: MR-21-027 Project Revision Submission 

EXTERNAL SENDER 
Hello Sean, 
Rose will be uploading a revision to the plan. Here are the summary of the changes 

1. Pushed back master suite by ~4’, difference between bedrom4 wall and master bath wall was
about 5’7” now it is down to 1’6”. Please note that in the consulting architect’s recommendation
the master was slightly forward, as shown below.

2. Changed the plate heights of family+kitchen to 9’ without changing the max height of the
structure. I gave up my vaulted ceiling wish in the family room.

3. Although it was not required, we did decide to redesign the master bath to accommodate the
suggested window from Commissioner Raspe, now it is consistent with bedroom4 window.

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you 
- Ayhan
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